
 Notice regarding interview / selection of Khadim-ul-Hujaj for Haj-2023 

 

All those candidates who have applied online for selection as Khadim-ul-Hujaj  but have not submitted 

their departmental Recommendation / NOCs in the office of J&K Haj Committee , are hereby advised 

to produce the same on 19th April, 2023 so that their eligibility for interview is ascertained . Besides 

Jammu Division candidates can submit their departmental Recommendation / NOCs through email at 

jkstatehaj@gmail.com. 


